
May 2020 
 
 
Dear Board, 
 
I hope you are all well. I and my family are all hanging in there, and looking forward to warm weather. 
Here are some updates from last month’s report. 
 
I am continuing to remove events month by month, until a date is set when the building reopens. Last 
month, I let you know I had reached out to the Meadowbrook Waldorf School, who had reserved UUCSC 
for their graduation ceremony on June 6th, to let them know we were not scheduling anything yet over 
the summer or beyond, and that I’d reach out again as time went on. Today I emailed my contact there 
to ask them if they’d like to have their check returned or shredded, since we were still not re-scheduling 
any events anytime soon.  
 
I have requested all staff, officers and committees to provide Annual Reports by June 17th, in light of the 
end of the congregational year. When I receive them, I will send to Will Bender or Etta Zasloff for 
uploading to the website. 
 
Things are continuing to work pretty smoothly, with Natalie collecting the mail, dropping the checks and 
pledge cards into the safe, and scanning the rest of the mail so that I can review it and pay the bills we 
receive.  
 
Be well! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Karen 
 
 
 
 
 
 


